Dear colleagues, 

We are writing to you on behalf of the LEX association and would like to ask you to provide us with your opinion concerning an issue considered as very serious by us. Since 1998, the civic association LEX has been promoting the objective of protecting the interests of gun owners and has been actively dealing with this issue in the fields of education, edification and sports.
We have been witnessing some alarming trends in society for a long time now, i.e. that the EU bureaucracy has been trying to promote restrictions against gun owners. Please find a report written by M.Sc. Zdeněk Blažek, Ph.D. based on the official UN statistical data. This report implies alarming findings. Restrictions against gun owners represent a very dangerous problem, as they have undoubtedly negative effect on security situation in the society as a whole. Paradoxically enough, we are witnessing a situation, when the responsible officials at the level of national governments or EU institutions prefer to adopt ingratiating and populistic actions just masked as a solution to a certain problem, which however eventually result in fatalities and material damages. If we want Europe to be more healthy and secure, we have to refuse collectively any such restrictions imposed on gun owners.
Therefore we would like to ask you to provide us with your opinion concerning this issue. If your opinion is close to that of ours and we find we have similar attitudes to basic questions, we propose to establish a pan-European cooperation of organisations focusing on this matter.
This material has been submitted to accessible organisations throughout Europe.
Attachment: Facts on Guns Resulting from UN Statistics, M.Sc. Zdeněk Blažek, Ph.D.
Contact: LEX association, Slévačská 497, Praha 9, 198 00, Czech Republic
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